
GC(XXXII)/DEC/9 INTER-SESSIONAL WORKING GROUP TO CONSIDER
MAYS OF STREAMLINING THE GENERAL CONFERENCE'S
WORKING PRACTICES AND TIMING

The General Conference, at the recommendation of the General Committee,
decided that an inter—sessional working group be set up to consider ways of
streamlining the Conference's working practices and timing. It requested the
Chairman of the General Committee, Ambassador Halim bin Ali of Malaysia, to
hold consultations with regional groups and other interested parties with a
view to setting up a small but representative group and requested the group
to report to the Conference at its thirty-third (1989) regular session.
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